
Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16       
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08th October 2025 

Year 1 Chester Zoo Trip on Friday 28th November 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

On Friday 28th November, Year 1 will be visiting Chester Zoo as part of their science topic entitled 

animal grouping.  

In order to make the most of our day at Chester Zoo, we will be leaving school by coach at 9:15am 

and due to return to school at 3pm. Please can you drop your child off promptly on that day to 

ensure we have the necessary time to register them and do the pre-trip admin prior to getting on 

the coach.  

  

Throughout the day, the children will be walking around Chester Zoo and will be visiting as many of 

the enclosures as possible. The children will also take part in an amazing animal's workshop.  

We will be outside for most of the day so your child should come dressed in their own clothes, 

suitable for the weather conditions with a waterproof coat and suitable footwear for being on their 

feet most of the day.  

  

Your child will need a packed lunch and drink in a named bag: please make sure everything in the 

bag is disposable. School can provide a packed lunch, however, due to legislation with Natasha’s 

law, we do need up to date food allergy information. If this has changed since September, please 

contact the office as a matter of urgency. The order for a packed lunch will need to be in by 1st 

November. If no response is received by then, we will assume you will provide a lunch from home.  

  

FLPS are very kindly paying for the zoo workshop and tickets. The cost of the trip will be £13.50 

each for the coach, this will soon go live on ParentPay. We would appreciate if payment can be 

made no later than the 21st of November. 

  

 

 Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Maddock  

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 


